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Since writing in the last newsletter, lots has been going on behind 
the scenes, and the children have been getting lots of replies to the 
letters that they have sent. 

We are delighted to announce that Andrew Griffiths has accepted 
our invitation and shall be opening the Fair with the children on 
Friday night and then judging the children’s cake decorating     
competition.  Also in attendance on the evening will be the Mayor 
of Uttoxeter; Mr Martin Blencowe and Councillor Susan McGarry 
(Town Ward of Uttoxeter).  

It is lovely to see the children get the recognition that they deserve 
as they have taken it very seriously and put lots of effort into the 
whole event.  

CHILDREN ARE ASKED TO DECORATE 6 CUPCAKES / FAIRY CAKES  IN ANY DECORATION OF THEIR CHOICE 

This year we shall once again, be holding the cake decorating competition for all school children. Each year group will be judged      
separately and prizes will be awarded accordingly. 

Last years entrants to this competition were lower than normal.  As Andrew Griffiths is judging this competition we would like to make 
it worthwhile for him to judge. 

Entry to this competition remains at 50p.  The attached slip needs to be completed and returned to school by Wednesday 17th in order 
for you to receive your child's cake competition tray.  

Because we know that time is precious and in short supply, there is a possibility this year for you to purchase the cakes and the tray ready 
for decoration. Simply complete the attached slip, and your cakes will be returned home on Thursday evening in the competition tray 
ready to be decorated on Thursday night and returned ready for the competition on Friday. (cost is £1—includes competition entry) 

Children participation 
As this years Fair is FOR the children and BY the children, we are hoping that as many as possible 
can assist with the stalls. As the children have different levels of capabilities we are looking to     
organise a rota to allow us to group the children together accordingly to allow them all to have a part in the event.  

It is also very important to us that the children who participate in the running of the stalls also get time to look around them-
selves and enjoy the other events that are taking place.  

In order for us to organise a rota can you please indicate on the attached slip if your child is available to assist with this and what 
time they would be available, and return this to the school office by Wednesday am.  

ALL CHILDREN are required to assist with the short opening ceremony at 3.15pm, so even the very small ones which may not 
wish to help with the stalls are still involved in some way.  All of the children are taking this event and the opening ceremony 
very seriously and they are VERY excited to be involved, we hope that you can attend this special opening and celebrate their 
efforts.  

Please note: although we are asking the children to participate in the stalls, we are still looking for volunteers to oversee them, if 
anyone is available please indicate on the attached sheet or see Cassie.  

Strawberry Fair 
Friday, 19th June 2015, 3.15pm—5.30pm 

For Us, By Us, Help Us 

SPECIAL VISITORS RAFFLE 

Thank you to everyone who has sold raffle tickets. 

Please can these ticket stubs and monies be returned to the 
school office so that we can fold them in time for next  

Friday.  

If anyone has tickets that they have not managed to sell, can you 
also return these so that we can redistribute them and sell them 
on the evening.  

Prizes for the raffle include cash prizes, Garden centre vouchers, 
Emma Bridgewater Factory tour tickets, Shugborough tickets, 
Alton Towers tickets and many more.  

CAKE DECORATING COMPETITION 
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Children participation 
Please complete the attached form in order for us to complete the rota for          
assistance on the night 

 

My child / ren …………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………….. 

 

Are available to assist at the strawberry fair / are not able to assist and shall be collected immediately after 
opening ceremony 

My children are available to help:  

 

During any time /      Between 3.15 p,m and 4.15pm  /     Between 4.15pm—5.15pm 

 

Signed ……………………………………………………………………………………………… 

 

PARENTAL ASSISTANCE.   …………………………………………(name) is also available to oversee the children 
during the above times 

Strawberry Fair 
Friday, 19th June 2015, 3.15pm—5.30pm 

For Us, By Us, Help Us 

CAKE DECORATING COMPETITION 

Each competing child is required to decorate 6 cupcakes / fairy cakes in a design or decoration of 
their choice.  

A box will be provided on receipt of the attached form (please ensure forms are returned by 
Wednesday am) and returned home on Wednesday evening.  All competition boxes MUST be    
clearly labelled with childs name and class, and returned to school on Friday morning.  

 

My Child /ren ……………………………………………………………..wish to participate in the cake decorating 
competition and require:  (please delete below as applicable)  

 

a box (50p attached)    

A box containing 6 fairy cakes ready to decorate (£1 attached)  
Please note, boxes containing cakes will be returned home on Thursday evening 


